
Kilkee Parish Newsletter 
 Sunday 9th May 2021 

Sixth Sunday of Easter—Year B 

Cois Fharraige Pastoral Area Clergy (Kilballyowen, Carrigaholt, Kilkee & Doonbeg Parishes):    
Fr. Gerry Kenny Co-P.P., Kilkee: 065-9056580 ;    Fr. Michael Casey, Co-P.P., Cross: 065-9058008  

 
    Other Clergy:     Fr. P. Larkin, Kilrush: 065-9062729           Fr. M. Sheedy Kilrush: 065-9051093      

Recently Deceased 
Ken Blowers, Dough, Kilkee &  

Dun Laoghaire ,Dublin 

MASS INTENTIONS  requested  
 
Friday 7th May KILKEE Church 7.00.p.m. 
Special Intention  
 
Sunday 9th May KILKEE Church 11.00 a.m. 
Maura, Stephen, Martin & Michael Talty 
Deceased members of the Lyons Family 
Josephine Bartoli 
Madeline Newman (Née Barry) 
Patsy Franks 
Bernie & Mary Hennessy 
Maisie Guinnane 
Peter Daly, Lanzarote 
Eddie O'Brien his brother John & their father Frank O’Brien of 
Limerick. 
 
Wednesday 12th May LISDEEN Church 7.30 p.m. 
Special  Intention 
 
Friday 14th May KILKEE Church 7.30 p.m. 
Special Intention  
 
Sunday 16th May KILKEE Church 11.00 a.m. 
Tom Lillis Jnr. 
Martin Slattery 
Josephine Deloughery 
Patrick & Mary Halpin, Kilferagh 

Society of  
St Vincent de Paul 

 Our confidential phone no  
is 086-2289868  

and we are available to help 
in any way we can.  

Drug Abuse                            
 

Information for parents on 
the issues involved.                                        

Phone lo-call 1850 700 850        
(Monday- Friday 2-5pm) 

Alcoholics Anonymous:  
Contact no’s : 

AA: Brigid G @ 087-7618819 
 Al-Anon: 065-9080228  &      Website:: www.kilkeeparish.com 

    Email: ofice@kilkeeparish.com  
    Parish Office:   065-9056580 

Kilkee Parish  Mass Times  

MASS  Schedule  -  Kilkee  Parish   
 

Our  Church services remain at online participation for 
this weekend.   

Masses celebrated in Kilkee church will be live streamed 
on the parish web page www.kilkeeparish.com  

 

 In the coming week we will be returning to having congregations 

at our weekday and weekend Masses.  

 There is a limit of 50 people in each church with the  exception of very 

large churches such as Kilkee Church where a number of pods of 
people not exceeding 50 can be created as long as they remain  

   separate from each other.  

 The precautions that were established between June and December 

last year will still be in place and Mass goers are requested to             
co-operate with these procedures in the interest of safety for everyone.  

 The number attending funeral services and weddings is capped at 50 

people regardless of the size of the church. 

 Masses celebrated in Kilkee Church will continue to be live-streamed 

on the parish web page. 

 The schedule for Masses from Kilkee parish will continue to be on 

Wednesday and Friday evenings and on Sunday morning. 

 Please note the change of time to 7.30 p.m. for the Wednesday and 

Friday evening Masses. The Wednesday evening Mass will be 
celebrated in Lisdeen Church and the Friday evening and Sunday 
morning Masses will be celebrated in Kilkee Church . 

 We are grateful for the cooperation and assistance of our stewards and 

personnel in enabling us to re-open our churches for public worship.   

Newsletter Notices to :  
 

office@kilkeeparish.com  
 

Deadline:  Thursday -  12 noon  

Making your Will? 
Please remember  

Kilkee Parish among the 
benefactors in your will.   
Donations made in this  

manner will greatly assist the 
parish with its ongoing work. 

West Clare Cancer Centre 
Patients wishing to avail of the services can  

contact the office from  
11a.m. to 2p.m Mon to Fri.            

065 9060762/9056181 

 
St. Vincent de Paul– St. Senans’ Conference Kilkee 

Our local confidential Phone no is 086 2289868  

Naionra Dun Beag  
Is now enrolling for September 2021 catering for children age 2 

years and 8 months to 5 years and 6 months. ECCE funding     
available for children eligible. Contact Naionra Dun Beag               

on 087-710359. 
 

Farm Biodiversity Enhancement Plans Training 
Clare Local Development Company (CLDC) is seeking applicants to 

participate in a farm biodiversity enhancement plans training 
project which will run throughout 2021 and which is free to 

 participants. The training will be delivered on each participant’s 
farm by Damien Coyne Agri consultants on a one-to-one basis with 
a small element of group training taking place online depending on 

Covid-19 restrictions.  Applications to participate in the training 
programme are invited from all farmers with the exception of 

participants in the Burren Programme and Hen Harrier Project EIP 
which offer similar services. Places are limited however and  

participants will need access to internet and a smart phone or 
laptop. Further information and an application form call Damien 

Coyne Agri Consultants on 087 6598930 or by emailing 
info@damiencoyne.com 

 
Killaloe Diocese Youth Ministry presents 

A Blessing for All Young People of the diocese,  
primary, secondary and college age on 

 Sunday 9th May at 12 noon. It will be available for viewing on 
www.killaloediocese.ie and all diocesan social media platforms 

including Youtube.  
 

Kilkee WW1 Deceased 
John Green  died 04.05.1915              James Buckley died 09.05.1915 

Martin O’Brien died 09.05.1915 
 

Kilkee Playground & 
 Astroturf Supporters Club  

In association with  Kilkee Parish  
Monthly Subscription : €10  
Special reduced rates for  

Yearly & Half –yearly 
Subscriptions.  Avail of our Half Yearly sub-

scription  €50.   
Further details from Kilkee Parish Office  

or Committee Members of  
Kilkee Playground & Astroturf.   

Clarecare 
Providing a range of support  

services for people in the 
county.  

Contact: 065 6828178 

Friday 7th 
April 
 

Mass Kilkee 
7.00p.m. 

Live-Stream on Parish 
webcam  

Sunday 9th-
May  
 

Mass  
Kilkee 11.00 a.m. 

Live-Stream on Parish 
webcam  

Wednesday 
12th May 
 

Public Mass  
Lisdeen 7.30 p. m.  

 

Friday 14th 
May 

Public Mass Kilkee 
Kilkee 7.30 p.m. 

Live-Stream on Parish 
webcam   

Sunday 16th 
May 

Public Mass  
Kilkee 11.00 a.m. 

Live-Stream on Parish 
webcam  

Kilkee Parish Facebook Page  
Short video reflections are available  on this page.   

  

 

Mass Schedule for the coming week  
 

You are welcome to join us on our parish webcam for the 
Friday & Sunday Masses at www.kilkeeparish.com 

 
Wednesday Evening: 7.30 p.m. Lisdeen Church   

Friday Evening  :  7.30 p.m.  Kilkee Church  
Sunday Morning:   11.00 a.m. Kilkee Church  

 
The following Masses will be celebrated in Doonbeg 

parish this coming week  
Tuesday: 8.00 p.m.- Bealaha Church     

Thursday: 8.00 p.m.– Doonbeg Church      
Saturday : 8.00 p.m.– Doonbeg Church  

Masses from Doonbeg Church on Thursday and Saturday 
will be live-streamed at www.doonbegparish.com: 

Kilkee Parish Website 
  www.kilkeeparish.com 

You can access the webcam for our Masses from 
Kilkee church at the website. 

There is also a facility on the website for you to make a  

donation online to the parish. 

Our newsletter and updates will be published on the website.  

Kilkee Church will be open for private prayer at the following times: 

10a.m. to 5.00 p.m. 
Lisdeen church is open in the afternoons. 

 

Parish Donations 
Thank you to all who continue to  

support our parish with your continued 
donations .  

• Parishioners wish to contribute at this 

time they may do so by leaving their 
envelope in the letterbox of my house 
or by leaving  them at the special collection box 
at Keane’s, Lisdeen.   

• Collection Points for you to place your donation 
are available at the entrances/exits of our 
Churches.  

• We are grateful to those of you who continue to 
support the Special Fund for the recent repairs to 
Kilkee Church Roof.  

• There is also a special DONATE button on the    
Parish website if you would like to make a secure 
contribution in this way to support the parish.  

 
May God continue to protect you.    Fr. Gerry.  

Mass Intentions can be booked at  
Kilkee Parish Office by phone at 065 9056580 or by email at 

office@kilkeeparish.com 

Safeguarding 
With the good news that our churches are set to open, safeguarding checks 
within the parish will take place to ensure and maintain a safe environment.  

We welcome people back and offer our continued reassurance of our 
commitment to safeguarding in the parish and diocese.  


